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COMMENTS SOUGHT ON COST ALLOCATION MANUAL REVISIONS
BY VERIZON EAST OPERATING COMPANIES

AND VERIZON WEST OPERATING COMPANIES

On April 30, 2001, Verizon Communications East Operating Companies (Verizon East)
and Verizon Communications West Operating Companies (Verizon West) filed revisions to their
cost allocation manuals (CAMs), in accordance with Section 64.903 of the Commission’s rules.
The revisions primarily reflect additions and elimination of certain nonregulated services.

Parties may file comments on these CAM revisions no later than June 5, 2001. Replies
should be filed by June 20, 2001.  Comments on Verizon East’s CAM revisions should reference
ASD 01-26.  Comments on Verizon West’s CAM revisions should reference ASD 01-27.  A copy
of each pleading should be sent to Kim Yee, FCC Common Carrier Bureau, 445 12th Street, SW,
Room 6-C242, Washington, D.C. 20554 and the International Transcription Service (ITS), 1231
20th Street, NW, Washington, D.C. 20036. Copies are available for public inspection and copying
in FCC’s Public Reference Center, 445 12th Street, SW, Room CY-A257, Washington, D.C. 
Copies are also available from ITS, (202) 857-3800.

For further information, contact Kim Yee at (202) 418-0805 (voice) or TTY (202) 418-
0484.

Action by the Chief, Accounting Safeguards Division, Common Carrier Bureau, FCC.   


